
 

Capital Project Community Forum 
The Boquet Valley Central School District will be presenting information, answering questions, and seeking community input 

on the potential capital project involving one PreK-12 campus for all BVCSD students on 75-100 acres of the Thrall Dam 

property. Information is available at https://www.boquetvalleycsd.org/capital-project/.  Specific questions can be asked by 

emailing facilityquestions@boquetvalleycsd.org or by contacting the District Clerk, Jana Atwell at 

jatwell@boquetvalleycsd.org, or at 518-873-6371. 

Wednesday, May 19th at 6:00pm 
 Virtual via Webex 

Link available on website, by clicking here, or copy and paste the 

following into your browser: 

https://nericdl.webex.com/nericdl/onstage/g.php?MTID=e91b53cfc8b05bcb302c0908498fad157 

Password (if needed): Boquet 

 

Thursday, May 20th at 6:30pm 
 In-person at The Mountain View Campus 
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